1. We unfortunately did not meet our goal of 8 members attending the District training 

2. Our district conference is coming up 5/18-21
 
3. I forgot to update the annual fund contributions and polio plus lines, they are up to $6180 and $1995 respectively, we continue to do well. 

4. We added a service project and a social event with the Derby Days fundraiser, which was fantastic! 

5. Our RYLA nominee has submitted paperwork for consideration 

6. Strategic plan session is scheduled for 6/17 

7. [bookmark: _GoBack]Peace pole ceremony is being scheduled for later in May.   (31 May at approx. 4pm)


